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March 15, 2023 
 
Property Owner 
Eric Ave Neighborhood 
Onalaska, WI 54650 
 
Re: Eric Ave Neighborhood Stormwater Improvement Project 
       GEC Project #2-0119-44E 
  
Dear Property Owner, 
 
As you might be aware, in July of 2022, the La Crosse County Board voted to approve the Stormwater 
Infrastructure Grant Program which is being funded by the County’s American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 
allocation. During the first round of applications, the Town of Onalaska submitted two applications for 
subdivision wide projects. Both projects were approved for funding and are in the final stages of design 
and ready for construction.  

The County has decided to have a second round of applications, due April 17, 2023. The Town of 
Onalaska would like to submit an application for funding for the construction of the next phases of the 
Eric Ave Stormwater Improvement project.  

We have scheduled a Public Workshop meeting at the Town of Onalaska Town Hall on March 23, 2023 
at 7pm. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the project with the affected residents and give 
residents, such as yourself, an opportunity to provide feedback. 

All questions and/or concerns about the Eric Avenue Neighborhood Stormwater Improvement Project 
should be directed to the following email address: Ericave@generalengineering.net. 

Yours truly,  
 
GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY  
Lukasz Lyzwa 
Lukasz Lyzwa 
Town Engineer 
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